
 

1st April 2025 

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whanau 

Year 5-6 HPPA Dodgeball Tournament(Interest form only) 
 
We are looking for expressions of interest from Year 5 and 6 students to represent Elim Christian College 
at the HPPA Dodgeball Tournament. The tournament will be in term 2.  
 
Event:​ ​ HPPA Dodgeball Tournament  

Venue:              Sunnyhills Primary School 

Dates: ​ Friday 30th May 2025 
 
Time:                9 am - 1 pm 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Transport:​ Private vehicles/School van 

Trial:                 Friday, 2nd May 2025 
 
Entry fee:        Free event 

Parental Assistance:  

We may require parental assistance with transport. If you can help, please indicate via the online interest 

form using the link below. 

The school operates on MOE best practice. All volunteers are required to hold a current police clearance. 

If you are unsure of your current police vetting status, please check with the school office. Please note 

that you need a current WOF and registration for your vehicle if you intend to transport children.  

Parents/Caregivers: Please complete the online interest form by Friday 11th April, using the link below.  

Elim Y5-6 HPPA Dodgeball Interest Form 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Anna van Leeuwen 

Assistant Lead  & Sports Coordinator - Junior Years ​
anna.vanleeuwen@elim.school.nz  

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEvx6RM3pSO5xuSQbfGLvj5Bsd3fjSVoeweas9NDDZx7bipw/viewform?usp=header
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